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This week’s  

winning  

House is…  

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

Year 6 Visit London! 

What a brilliant time Year 6 had in London at the start of the week. After leaving school at 6am on Monday 

morning, the children enjoyed three days of adventure and visited Parliament, the London Eye, a Gurdwara, 

various restaurants and even saw ‘Back to the Future’ on a west end stage! Thank you so much to Miss Hill for 

leading and organising the trip and to the team of staff who attended. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day Update 

We are delighted that we are able to invite parents to Sports Day on Tuesday 28th 

June, this will be the first time in three years! The day will be split into two halves, 

please note the start times below: 

Tehidy, Kynance, Poldark & Zennor – 9.15am start.  

Godrevy, Mousehole, Morvah, Gwithian – 1pm start.  

Please send children into school in their PE kit on Sports Day. It would be fantastic if 

children could wear the t shirt of their house colour. Pirates = RED, Giants = BLUE, 

Saints = YELLOW, Knights = GREEN. Sports Day will be weather dependent, if we can-

not go ahead on the 28th June, we will postpone until a date in July. We are looking 

forward to seeing lots of you there cheering our children on!  

 

Summer Term Art Competition!  

As you are aware St Uny is extremely fortunate to be getting its own art studio in  

September. We are looking to create something amazing to hang on the art studio 

door.   We need you to create a paintbrush person! You can use any type/size of  

paintbrush – old DIY ones will work particularly well. You can use any resources – paint, 

collage etc. It doesn’t have to be of anyone in particular, but if you are a bit older you 

may want to challenge yourself to create a paintbrush artist (perhaps a famous one!!). 

All winning paintbrushes will be used to create the piece of artwork to go on the art stu-

dio door. Entries to be handed to the office by 1st July. 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs Update 

Please, note all extra-curricular clubs will end on the WC 4th July. There will be no clubs  

during the final two weeks of term as the children will  

be enjoying Activities Week and lots of other activities.  

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our  

website or Facebook page:  

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School.  
 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship,  

forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Reasoning’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Forgiveness’ in Collective Worship 
and each week in classes.  

Tehidy 100% 

Kynance 88% 

Poldark 95% 

Zennor 98.1% 

Godrevy 92.7% 

Mousehole 90.7% 

Morvah 94% 

Gwithian 90.5% 

Whole School 93.7% 

Attendance—our target for  

overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

Wrap Around Care 

bookings 
 

 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for next half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/htYfExpK6A 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/Ftmfggn4pL 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

Thursday 16th June 

Tempest Class photographs 

Friday 24th June 

Non Uniform day  

Tuesday 28th June 

Sports Day 

Friday 1st July 

FOSUA Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 13th July 

Summer Disco 

Monday 11th July—Friday 15th July 

Activities Week 

Friday 22nd July 

School closes at 2pm for the summer 

Scarecrow  

Competition 
You may have seen 

some of the amazing 

scarecrows during the 

jubilee celebrations. 

The competition was a 

rare opportunity to work collaboratively 

with other local schools, a relationship 

we hope to continue into other events. 

The competition was judged by Mayor 

Kirtsy Arthur and the winning entry was 

'The Queen arriving at the London 2012 

Olympics with the torch bearer'. A  

wonderful creation by the Scout Hut. All 

proceeds are to be divided between 

the four schools 

involved. Thank 

you for your in-

credible entries, 

as Kirsty Arthur 

said "it really 

could have been 

any of them."  

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/htYfExpK6A
https://forms.office.com/r/Ftmfggn4pL

